
Parish of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
103 Lyle Street South. P. O. Box 239, Grafton. Ontario K0K 2G0 

Tel: 905-349-2504 Fax: 905-349-1035 
Email: bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca              Diocesan Website: www.peterboroughdiocese.org 

Parish Website: www.assumptiongrafton.ca  

 

Fr. Asisclo Podelino, Pastor 

Education: 
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults: 905 349-2504 

St Mary Elementary School, Grafton: 
 Nicole McGill , Principal 905 349-2061 

St Mary Secondary School, Cobourg: 
 Jason Roberts, Principal 905 372-4339 
Catholic School Board www.pvnccdsb.on.ca 
 

Parish Committees & Organisations: 
Finance Committee: 
 Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504 

Knights of Columbus: 
  905 349-2504 

Parish Pastoral Council 
   Dennis Goulin Chairperson 905-372-7684 
 

Music at Mass: 
  
 Gay Stratford, Organist   
                        10 am Mass on Sun 905 349-2861 

Altar Servers 
 Parish Office 905-349-2504 

St Mary’s Catholic Women’s League: 
 Pat Murphy, President 905 349-2847 
 Alta Vance, Religious Articles 905 344-7443 
 

CWL Diocesan website:  
    www.peterboroughcwl.ca 

St Mary’s Cemetery Board:  

 Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504 
 

St Vincent de Paul Society 905 377-3263 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
 Judith Goulin 905-372-7684 

Ushers 
 Parish Office 905-349-2504 

Lectors 
 Richard Holland 905-349-3710 

Development and Peace 
 Suzanne Liptay 905-372-3031 
 

Parish Library 
 Suzanne Liptay                                        905-372-3031 

Sacramental Ministry 

Baptisms, Marriages, & Anointing of the Sick may be arranged by calling the Office. 
CONFESSIONS:  

Saturday at 8:30 am & 4:30 pm, or anytime on request. 
First Friday of the month - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - 9am 

 

33rd Sunday 

in Ordinary 

Time  
 

November 13th, 2022 

 “By your  
endurance 

you will gain 
your souls.” 
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What are the Benefits of Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG)? 
 

How will PAG replace my current giving? 
 

If you participate in the Pre-Authorized Giving plan, you will not need 
to use envelopes for your regular weekly donations.  Because the PAG 
does not include certain special collections such as the monthly Build-
ing Maintenance offering, you can contribute by using a plain envelope 
and writing your name on the envelope. For more information or to en-
roll in PAG, Please contact the parish secretary Melissa at 
bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca or call the parish at (905) 349-2504. 
 

E-Transfers - The Parish is able to accept e-transfers.  If you forget 

your envelope or you are visiting and want to make a one time dona-
tion, you can log onto your mobile banking after Mass and send your 
donation to office@assumptiongrafton.ca. Make sure to put your enve-
lope # or name and address in the message section of the transfer.  
The transfers are auto deposit so no need to set up a password. 

http://www.peterboroughcwl.ca
mailto:bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca
https://www.google.com/search?q=st.+mary+church+grafton


PARISH NEWS The Week of November 13
th

 at the Altar 

Nov. 14, Mon., Feria - 9 am -  

Nov. 15, Tues., Feria -9 am -  

Nov. 16, Wed., Feria- 9 am -  

Nov. 17, Thurs., St Elizabeth of Hungary - 9 am -   

Nov. 18, Fri., Feria - 9 am -  

Nov. 19, Sat., Feria - 9 am -  

Nov. 19, Sat., Christ the King 

   5 pm -  For the People of the Parish 

Nov. 20, Sun., Christ the King 

 10 am -  Martin Ancker [The Ancker Family] 

PARISH FINANCES 

FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK 
 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES IN NOVEMBER  
Matt & Vanessa Chute (16 yrs. on November 4), Jim & Anne Viaene (44 yrs. on 
November 18), Kevin & Grenda McGourty (34 yrs. on November 26).  God’s con-
tinued blessings on all of you! 
 

Livestreaming of the Mass for the 33rd Sunday  
in Ordinary Time 

The Mass for the 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time will be live-streamed from the Ca-
thedral of St. Peter-in-Chains starting at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, November 12, 
2022.   The Mass will be available thereafter on the YouTube channel for the Ro-
man Catholic Diocese of Peterborough. 
 
Please join in prayer by clicking on the link below:https://youtu.beIxM4MeKSQg0 
  

CWL NEWS: 
1. CWL members, it’s time for you to renew your CWL membership. By now you 

should have received (via Canada Post) your membership form and a letter ex-
plaining the fee increase for 2023. Please return your membership form and fee 
by Nov. 30/22. Follow the instructions on the membership Form.  

2. Prospective members, you will find envelopes in a tub in the foyer which contain 
all the information you need to join St. Mary’s CWL Council. 

3. Sorry that it was necessary to cancel Chilifest last weekend due to the Withdraw-
al of Services by Cupe which represents Educational Support Staff in our 
schools. The CWL looks forward to rescheduling Chilifest sometime in the new 
Year. To all the CWL members who worked tirelessly to get Chilifest ready, 
“Thank you All!”  We will do it all again in the new year! 

 Last Weekend 
 

Same Time Last Year 
 

Sunday Collection  $1,770.00 $2,107.00  

Building Maintenance $505.00 $333.00 

Heating $0.00 $25.00 

NEXT WEEKEND  
LAY MINISTERS 

Nov 19/20 

 

5 pm 
 

10:00 am 

Lectors Jackie Innis John Logel 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Pat Rutherford 
Margaret Harry / 

John Logel 

Ushers/Greeters The Manley’s 
Theo Mensen /  

Ed Nemec 

Intercessions: 
 

 Let us pray this Sunday for the Clergy and people of the 
Sacred Heart College in Peterborough). 

 Let us pray for the sick in our Parish. 

https://youtu.be/IxM4MeKSQg0

